
 

 

 

April 1, 2020 

YXE Vision Families, 

As per the recommendations provided by the Saskatchewan Health Authority and the Saskatchewan Association 
of Optometrists, all routine eye exams remain suspended at this time. We will continue to provide urgent eye 
care for our community. 

We remain available for all urgent eye concerns, including injuries, infections, flashes/floaters, vision loss and 

any other urgent vision concerns. We are happy to discuss any questions or concerns you may have over the 

phone if you are unsure if you should be seen during this time. Please feel free to call us at (306) 664-2638. 

Along with this change, our office hours at Stonebridge Eyecare and Pinehouse Eyecare will be modified to 

Monday through Friday 9:00 am to 3:00 pm, by appointment only. Warman Eyecare and Broadway Eyecare will 

be temporarily closed. This allows us to provide the best possible eye care to our community that we can and to 

reduce strain on walk-in clinics, urgent care facilities and hospitals. 

Now, as always, we truly value your sight and understand how important it is that you see as well as possible. As 

such, we remain committed to ensuring the you receive your glasses, contact lenses and therapeutics in the 

most timely and efficient way possible. We can offer free home delivery within the cities of Saskatoon and 

Warman, as well as parking-lot hand-offs or mail delivery.  We are also working to develop a virtual eyewear 

boutique experience and will be sharing those details as soon as we can. Please contact our office to determine 

which is the best option for you and your family.  

We are moving to this model to protect our team, our patients and our community. We need to all band 

together and do our part to limit the spread of the COVID-19 virus. 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. We look forward to seeing you all again soon. 

The Doctors and Staff of YXE Vision Group 

 


